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D. R. VANDERHOOF, General Manager 

Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

P. 0. BOX 615 

MADISON, SOUTH DAKOTA 

1390 KC 500 WATTS 

December 7, 1959 

We received your letter and was very pleased to hear 
that our signal is reaching you. The tone signal 
you mentioned is used because we are having our 
frequency checked in Kansas City. 

are installing all new Collins equipment in our 
operation. Our studios are in Madison, our transmitter 
is located three miles west of Madison, and it is a 

Collins 550A, 500/250 watt. 

Thanks very much for your letter. 

Sincerely, 

(_e-A C. 

John A. Goeman, 
Chief Engineer 
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